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(Plaats, datum)
Dear Prime Minister,

I am writing to express my deep concern over the recent crackdown on key non-governmental organisations and human rights defenders, critical of government actions and policies. On 25 October 2018, the Enforcement Directorate raided the office of Amnesty India in Bengaluru and froze their bank accounts. In addition to that, the authorities have started a smear campaign to tarnish Amnesty India’s reputation and conduct a media trial. 
I therefore urge you to ensure that NGOs, like Amnesty India and Greenpeace India, are able to continue their operations unhindered by politically motivated restrictions on their bank accounts, and to put an end to all harassment, intimidation, and attacks against human right defenders.
In addition, I call on you to repeal or amend laws, such as the National Security Act, Unlawful Activities (Prevention) Act and the Foreign Contribution (Regulation) Act, to bring them in line with international human rights standards. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres)
